
 

School Safety Subworkgroup 
Code Change Subworkgroup Meeting Summary 

9:30 A.M., August 12, 2019 

Virginia Housing Center 

4224 Cox Road 

Glen Allen, VA 

 

No members of the Board of Housing and Community Development attended the workgroup 

meeting. 

  

Meeting Overview 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss school safety related issues, in particular, door locking 

and barricade devices. The meeting was a continuation of discussions from the July 11, 2019 

meeting.  

 

Discussion 

Staff presented the four options provided as code change proposals. It was determined that the path 

forward would be to work towards whatever consensus was possible regarding Option D. 

 

Subworkgroup members expressed varying support and opposition for proceeding with Option D. 

 

Staff indicated that any organization or individual was welcome to submit additional proposals 

such as Option C, for consideration by the entire workgroup and the Board of Housing and 

Community Development 

 

The subworkgroup discussed Option D in detail, making numerous changes as determined by the 

members of the subworkgroup. 

 

 

 

 

 

A detailed meeting summary can be found at the following link – https://va.cdpaccess.com (login required 

but registration is free) 

 

https://va.cdpaccess.com/

